
Friday, 25th April 2020  

 

Dear Year 4,  

 

Welcome back into the swing of home learning!  We have really liked seeing what 

you have been doing his week.  We have had some brilliant additions to our class 

Padlet and a lot of you have been enjoying the Roman numeral challenge!  It was 

also lovely to see some of you take part in the St George’s Day parade.  Pop along 

to the class padlet to see what we have been up to this week! 

 

Next week we will be continuing with our learning at home.  The science, writing and 

explorer topics will be carrying on.  Just a reminder that these are on the following 

Padlets: 

 

 Explorers/topic - https://padlet.com/year432/The_Romans 

 Science and the linked writing task  https://padlet.com/year432/Science 

 

In Maths we will be moving on to position and direction.  This week is all about 

describing positions.  There is work for you to complete on Education City and 

MyMaths and there will be 2 videos posted online for game ideas and challenges.  

 

Mrs Carr has shared a reading comprehension resource that she is using with her 

class that we thought you might like to try as well.  Visit this website 

https://my.risingstars-uk.com/ and login with your MyMaths username and password 

(you shouldn’t need the centre ID).  Once you are in you will see there are some 

short reading tasks with some questions to answer.  Don’t feel you have to get them 

all done in one go, we’ve just put a selection on so you can work at your own pace. 

 

Don’t forget to send us emails or attach your home learning to our Padlet. 

https://padlet.com/year432/displayboard.   We look forward to seeing what you have 

been doing! 

 

As always, let us know if you need any help with anything. 

 

Bye for now,  

Mrs Webber-Jones and Mrs Mistry  
Year4@new-swann.leics.sch.uk  
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